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January 26, 2017

Legislative Hearing Officer
310 City Hall

15 W Kellogg Blvd

Saint Paul, MN 55102

To Whom it May Concern,

On January 25%, 2017 the Housing and Land Use Committee (HLU) of the Macalester-Groveland Community Council
(MGCC) held a public meeting, at which it considered the application for a Wine on Sale, and Malt on Sale (Strong)
(License No. 20160004114), for the property located at 300 Snelling Ave S known as Rah’MN. The applicants appeared

to speak to the application and to answer questions.

At the meeting, the applicants answered questions regarding hours, number of tables and type of menu items as well as
descriptions of their personal experience in the restaurant industry.

After speaking with the applicant, consulting the Macalester Groveland Long Range plan, and assessing the merits of the
application, the HLU unanimously passed the following resolution:

**The Housing and Land Use committee supports the license for a Wine on Sale and Malt on Sale (Strong) license
(License No. 201600004114) for Rah’IMN and further supports a walver of the 45-day waiting period, **

Thank you for your consideration of this recommendation. Please contact me with any questions at 651-655-4000.

Sincerely,
Zﬁg L”%’f

Liz Boyer
Executive Director

cc (via emall): Ward 3, City of Saint Paul
Chris Corlett, Rah’'MN




